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EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

STUDENT ASSOCIATION 
HARDING COLLEGE 

SEARCY, ARKANSAS 72143 

Bill opened our informal meeting at 9:05 p.m., September 4, 1974. Lott 
led the opening prayer. 

PRESENT: Bill Folwler, Mike Lincoln, Brenda Dimitt, Dewitt Yingling, 
Bob Reynolds, Connie Willke, Lott Therrio, Nancy Cochran, Brant Bryan, 
Suzy Priddy, Suzie Carey,Buddy, Searcy, Doug Cave, Benny Sims, and 
Janet Reese. 

ABSENT: Tom Reynolds 

LUNCH LINES: Bill has made arrangements to meet with Dr. Ganus Sept­
ember 5, to discuss the problem. Various council members gave their 
opinions to be presented to Dr. Ganus. 

CLUB SOFTBALL: Lott is to check with Mr. Beck and schedule a time for 
the coke truck to be on the field. 

HILARITY: Hilarity has been postponed one week. The rescheduled date 
is September 14 at 3:00 p.m. 

PEP RALLY: The council agrees that a pep rally should be held for the 
Bisons. 

MARRIED STUDENTS: Nancy reported that we're still waiting to hear 
f.,rom Mr. Tucker concerning the passes for the children of the married 
students.for the athletic events. 

COUNCELING, SECTIONIZING AND REGISTRATION: The council has been asked 
to give suggestions on how to inprove these procedures. 

ENERGY CRISES: Lott suggested that we should encourage the students 
to save energy by reminding them to turn out their lights. 

BIKES: Suzie suggested that action be taken in the future to register 
bikes. 

CHAPEL: Friday, September 13 will be the day for the SA to give the~~ 
program. 

LETTER FORM DR. CARR: The SA has been asked to make suggestions for 
nominations for Who's Who. 

RELIGIOUS AFFAIRS: Buddy reported that he has been conferring with 
Terry Smith and will be working with him throughout the year. Services 
on the lawn each month are in the planning. A budget needs to be set 
up in order to finance visiting speakers. Wednesday night college 
classes will be held at 7:00 in the Bible auditorium on a trial basis. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:00 p.m. 
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